



30 November 2015

Mr Robert Bennett
P&C President
Balmain Public School Parents & Citizens Association
1 Eaton Street
Balmain NSW 2041

Dear Robert,

RE: COMMUNITY BUILDING PARTNERSHIP GRANT

I am writing to you regarding your organisation's application for a grant through the 2015 Community Building Partnership program.

I am delighted that your grant application has been approved and **your organisation has been awarded \$30,869 funding** for your project "Balmain Public School playground upgrade – The Western Green, Stage 1".

Congratulations to everyone involved in the submission of the successful proposal. Balmain Public P&C is doing fantastic work within our community and I am so pleased to help facilitate the funding for this project.

I'd love to be kept informed of progress on the application and I look forward to visiting you when the project is complete. If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email.

Yours sincerely,

Well done!

Jamie Parker MP Member for Balmain